
Department of Economics - University of Toronto 

Assistant Professor – Contractually Limited Term - Teaching Stream 

 
The Department of Economics at the University of Toronto St. George campus invites 
applications for a three-year Contractually Limited-Term Appointment at the rank of 
Assistant Professor, Teaching Stream. The expected start date of this appointment is July 1, 
2016 ending on June 30, 2019.  
 
We seek enthusiastic and innovative individuals pursuing a career in university teaching. 
Candidates must have a demonstrated record of excellent teaching and have earned a Ph.D. in 
Economics by the start date of the appointment, or shortly thereafter. Successful candidates must 
present clear evidence of both ability and ambition to significantly enhance the reputation of our 
undergraduate Economics program, and exert creative educational leadership at the level of 
courses, programs, and the university. Teaching duties are in the undergraduate program, and 
will include some core courses at the first and/or second year level, and possibly an upper-level 
course in one of the candidate's fields of research. 
 
Excellence in teaching can be demonstrated by teaching accomplishments highlighted as part of 
the application, a creative and coherent teaching statement, endorsements from referees, and 
evidence of strong communication and expository skills.  
 
Salary is to be commensurate with qualifications and experience.  
 
To apply for the position, please visit http://www.economics.utoronto.ca/apply. The deadline for 
applications is November 22, 2015. To be considered for the position, applicants must submit a 
curriculum vitae, teaching dossier (including a teaching statement, course outlines, course 
evaluations, select course materials), and three letters of reference. Please note that paper 
applications will not be accepted. If you have questions about this position please contact 
Professor Victor Aguirregabiria at recruiting@economics.utoronto.ca 
 
Information about the University of Toronto Economics Department is available 
at www.economics.utoronto.ca 
 
The University of Toronto is strongly committed to diversity within its community and 
especially welcomes applications from visible minority group members, women, Aboriginal 
persons, persons with disabilities, members of sexual minority groups, and others who may 
contribute to the further diversification of ideas.  
 
All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply; Canadians and permanent residents will be 
given priority. 
 
 
 


